
 

23.07.21 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we approach the end of what has been without a doubt a challenging and difficult year for 

everyone across our community, I wish to take this opportunity to let you know that I am looking 

forward to your son/daughter joining us in September. I think we have seen some heart-warming 

stories of how people have demonstrated genuine care, kindness and generosity, all fantastic human 

traits that may have been slightly lost, unintentionally, in the hundred miles an hour life styles that 

we had become accustomed to. I am sure our students will offer the same reception to our new Y7s 

to help them settle into our school.  

LFD testing 

We have been asked to conduct two Lateral Flow Device tests with all students in September, which 

will mean that the start of the term will be slightly different with students being taken to the testing 

centre. Please could fill in the consent form if you haven’t done so already. To help reassure you and 

your child we have a team of trained experienced staff who will be conducting the testing.  

Uniform and Equipment 

Please help us get off to a flying start in September by ensuring that your child has the correct 

equipment and uniform. All school PE kit will be expected to be worn from September. If you are in 

any doubt, please refer to the school website.  

I look forward to starting our work together to develop your child/our student further. It is well 

known, that if we work as a team we will make greater strides, and that can only benefit your child.  

Finally, enjoy the sunshine, let’s hope those rays of warmth beat down on us all throughout the 

summer months. 

I look forward to meeting your child in September and welcoming them into our school community.  

Take care 

 

Loz Wilson 
Headteacher 
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